
DEAR MS JACKSON, 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to provide feedback on the Stibnite Gold Project as part of Midas Gold 

Idaho's comment period. I have been closely following Midas Gold Idaho's plans since they first 

came into our state, in large part because much of the proposed project will take place on public 

land. The more I have learned about the project, the more excited I am about the possibilities for the 

future. 

 

The Stibnite Gold Project is good for the Idaho workforce. Midas Gold’s strong commitment to hiring 

locally and using local vendors and suppliers helps build our economic base. The salaries of the 

positions at the Stibnite Gold Project will be approximately two times higher than typical jobs in 

Valley County. During operations, annual payroll at site would range from $48 million to $51 million. 

The financial security and on-the-job training opportunities these positions bring has the potential to 

bring meaningful change to families throughout the region. Additionally, we know mining brings 

more than jobs and robust wages to our state, it promotes the development of secondary 

businesses and the production of more goods and materials right here in Idaho. The project is also a 

win for the environment. Under Alternative 2, Midas Gold will pick up and reprocess these legacy 

tailings, which will reduce long-term metal loading in the ground and surface water (DEIS 4.9). This 

would be a huge improvement over conditions at site today, where arsenic and antimony levels in 

some places at site are 700 times higher than drinking standards. 

 

While the economic benefits of this project cannot be ignored, it also will transform an area in need 

for environmental repair. It is for all of these reasons that I encourage you to move the Stibnite Gold 

Project forward as outlined in alternative 2 within this 60-day comment period. .  

 

Best Wishes, 

 

 

Name: Rebekah Gudeman 


